
 

Margaret Sexton 

From: rf.lunney rf.lunney 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 4:31 PMSent: 

To: Clerk 
Subject: My comments for 2017.TE24.72 on May 24, 2017 City Council 

To the City Clerk: Please add my comments to the agenda for the May 24, 2017 City Council meeting on item 
2017.TE24.72, Traffic Control Signals - Richmond Street West and Simcoe Street I understand that my 
comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and that my name will 
be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that 
agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 
Comments: 

Directors of the Entertainment District Residents Association urge members of Council to support this 
recommendation. The District is rapidly evolving into a transit and pedestrian priority area where safe streets 
are essential to supporting livability. The intersection of Richmond West and Simcoe, lacking directive traffic 
controls, is currently the most dangerous crossing for pedestrians in our District. Users are residents, locally-
based office workers, theatre-goers, business customers and OACD students including a small percentage of 
disabled persons. The support of Transportation Safety is much appreciated.  

Robert Lunney, Director, Toronto Entertainment District Residents Association (TEDRA)  
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